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Jason Garland, on behalf of Abbott Farm LLC, requests an amendment to a previously approved subdivision
plan to remove the condition that the Abbott House be restored prior to the commencement of Phase 5
construction, for property at 382 N. State Street in the Neighborhood Residential (RN) District.
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